
 
 

Welcoming the Expected Arrival of “The Dream” Ferry 

 
 
“The Dream” ferry (formerly Evergreen State), a layberth vessel, is expected to arrive at the Port 
of Olympia's Marine Terminal on April 13, 2018. The ferry will be at the marine terminal for up to 
two months. It will then be delivered to Pensacola, Florida, to be used as an event center with 
fine dining and vendor booths. 
 
 
Vessel Flag: United States 
Destination: Pensacola, Florida 
Vessel Length: 310 Feet 
Customer: Centerpoint Marine Services LLC 
Tug:  Quigg Bros., Inc 
 
 


